
Mr. K was a longtime resident of Middletown CT. He was a 
proud World War II Veteran and retired Sergeant after 37 years 

with the Middletown Police Department. Mr. K was an instructor 
at the Meriden Police Academy, a founder and organizer of the 

Police Explorer group, and a driving instructor with Big A Driving 
School. After his retirement, he served as a State Marshall for 14 

years and the corporate photographer for CES.

Mr. K was our personal paparazzi, portrait taker and story teller. 
He was always ready with camera at hand to take photos of 

holiday parties, company meetings, summertime picnics and (of 
course) our annual golf tournament. He loved to get candid 

shots, capturing everyone as they were in the moment. Not only 
did he provide us with great memories of events at the office, 
but he was more than willing to help by delivering drawings to 

clients or running errands to the post office or bank.

It has been 10+ years since his passing and there is still an 
emptiness at our office without him, especially during company 

events and holidays. Although we miss Mr. K every day, his 
memory lives on in the stories we tell and the smiles and 

laughter that his name brings to any person who knew him.



Thank you for attending the annual 
CES Charity Golf Tournament in honor of 

George V. Keithan, Sr. (Mr. K). 

All proceeds from this tournament benefit the
George V. Keithan, Sr. Memorial  Scholarship

Fund at Mercy and Xavier High Schools, where
a large portion of the Keithan family are alumni. 

The scholarship provides financial assistance
to two graduating seniors from the schools.
Since 2009, our tournament has raised more

than $125,000 and awarded more than 24
scholarships.

thank youthank you


